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Mr. David Dinsmore Comey, 
Director of Environmental Research 

Business for the Public Interest 
Suite 1001 
109 N. Dearborn St.  
Chicago, Illinois 60602 

Dear Mr. Comey: 

Thank you for your letter of July 26, 1972, requesting copies of the 
"Draft Environmental Statement for the Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant," 
the "Final Environmental Statement for the Vermont Yankee Nuclear Power 
Station," and the "Final Environmental Statement on the Enrico Fermi 
Atomic Power Plant, Unit 2." A copy of each of the statements is 
enclosed.  

Sincerely, 

Original signed by 
George -Knighton 

George Knighton, Chief 
Environmental Projects Branch 1 
Directorate of Licensing 

Enclosures: 
As stated 
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